

30<sup>th</sup> June 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

It is a lovely tradition at Courthouse that year 6 children purchase a book to donate to the school library. Each year there is a special assembly at the end of term for them to present their books and receive a personalised dictionary, courtesy of Spoore Merry & Rixman Foundation. These books are a welcome boost to our library. Should you wish to participate, please purchase a book from this Y6 recommended reads to enable us to offer a diverse range of stories and authors for children to enjoy for many years to come.

Y6 Recommended reads: Best books for Year 6 children

We would also welcome and cherish copies of The Last Wild, Room 13 and Cogheart to help each child in reading lessons have their own copy to follow along in.

Please remember to collect a bookplate from reception.

There will be a box in reception for you to donate your book or they can be passed to your child's class teacher.

Yours faithfully

Mrs. Robertson Year 6 Leader